Dear Alan and Stuart

On behalf of Barkway Parish Council, thank you very much for the £500 received from the Area Committee and the £875 recently received from your Capacity Fund at NHDC.

The enhancements to the Reading Room, made possible with this funding, have been very well received. Village organisations are now keen to make use of this room for their meetings as it is a clean, warm and comfortable environment and we are receiving constant compliments from new users who never realised how nice it was in there!

As you know, we have now made an application to the Rural Grant Fund for some help to buy some projection equipment. This will be a welcome additional asset for the Reading Room, keeping facilities up to date with current day expectations for a community venue. With thanks and best regards Catharine

Catharine Toms Clerk to Barkway Parish Council 01763 848716